





CPRE Shropshire and Shropshire Wildlife Trust invite you to a public meeting

Our Shropshire countryside

Under Threat!

National and county planning policies: Their impact on communities, landscape & wildlife

Thursday 3rd April 2014, 6.30 for 7pm

The Regency Suite, The Lord Hill Hotel, Abbey Foregate, Shrewsbury SY2 6AX

- National and County planning: what you must know
- Countering countryside threats: making your views count
- Key sources of help on planning, landscape & wildlife matters

Principal speakers:

Niall Blackie – Senior Partner, FBC Manby Bowdler David Parker – Planning Consultant, DPPA Oswestry Colin Preston – Chief Executive, Shropshire Wildlife Trust

All welcome—Admission free (no ticket required)

For further information contact:

Sarah Jameson (CPRE): <u>admin@cpreshropshire.org.uk</u> / 01547 528546 or, Heather Bennett (Wildlife Trust): <u>heatherb@shropshirewildlifetrust.org.uk</u> / 01743 284283

